
 

 

CSSD                                                                                  Covid Update 

Hi Everyone, 
 
Like me, you were probably gobsmacked at Friday’s Covid case numbers,  which 
have continued daily since - insane numbers! 
 
On Friday one of our students tested positive and I notified both the Wednesday 
classes she attended.  Unfortunately today (Sunday) I have been advised three 
more students from those classes have now tested positive too.  We wish the 
students a speedy recovery. 
 
Under the new red traffic light phase no isolation is required unless someone in your 
family has it (see below). 
 
I am guessing the next few weeks will be a bit crazy so a friendly reminder to keep 
your child home if they are unwell; remember to hand sanitise on entering and 
exiting the studio and wearing a mask.  And we really do appreciate no parents 
entering the premises just to keep contacts as low as possible.  We have also 
disinfected the studio. 
 
Everyone has been so supportive and understanding and I do appreciate everyone 
putting in the effort to keep everyone healthy. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Take Care,  
 
 
 
Caroline 
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